
 

 

 

January 30, 2024 

 
Jan Noriyuki, Commission Secretary  
Idaho Public Utilities Commission  
11331 W. Chinden Blvd. Bldg. 8, Suite 201-A  
Boise, Idaho 8371 
 
RE: Lifeline Certification on FCC Form 555 filed on behalf Boomerang Wireless, LLC dba enTouch 
Wireless  

  
Dear Secretary, 

Pursuant to FCC requirements under 47 C.F.R. § 54.416, enclosed please find for filing a copy of 
Boomerang Wireless, LLC dba enTouch Wireless FCC Form 555 – Annual Lifeline Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier Certification. 

 If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (407) 794-3488 or 
regulatory@csilongwood.com.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 /s/ Mark Lammert  

Mark Lammert  
Attorney-in-Fact   
Boomerang Wireless, LLC dba enTouch Wireless 

RECEIVED
Wednesday, January 31, 2024 8:46:33 AM
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